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Advanced Learning
Plans

● Adam D-N, Career
Education Center
Early College

If you would like to view the
video in another language, choose Closed
Captions and select your language of choice in
the settings.

E-TIPS

BEGINNING OF THE YEAR / NEW TO GIFTED
INFORMATION:

➔ Elementary - Who are the gifted
young children?

➔ Middle School - What does it mean
to be gifted in middle school?

➔ High School - Why is gifted
education important at the high
school level?

What is Twice Exceptionality?

Early Access nomination form to Kinder
and 1st Grade opens Oct. 1 - Oct. 31.

For more information, CLICK HERE.

● Flyer English / Español
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GT Department News

Programming Plans - All DPS schools have
created a description of their gifted
programming for families, which is housed
on our GT Family Website by school. at
gt.dpsk12.org.

Advanced Learning Plans - Gifted and
Talented school staff are reaching out to
families, teachers, and students to create
meaningful goals for your children’s growth.
ALPs are due at the end of October but can be
modified as needed. Reach out to your GT
point of contact if you have any questions.

Teaching Your Student to Advocate: In
addition to the help from your school’s GT
teacher on ALPs, consider training your
student to advocate for what they need in the
classroom.

● Here are some student-friendly GT
best practices students can ask
teachers for:

● Tips for Training Your Students to
Talk to Teachers.

Self Advocacy Article

Fall Cognitive Testing Window Is
Open until Oct. 11!

Click here to nominate your child for
gifted testing.
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